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What’s been going 
on in December 

December has so far been a 

busy month out in the 

workshops, ensuring clients 

ongoing jobs are completed, 

where necessary, before 

Christmas. 

Our first set of Cills for MKM 

and Lovell Homes site in Holt 

are being dressed and packed 

ready to reach site the first 

week in January. 

We held an Open Day at the 

beginning of the month, and it 

was great to see some of our 

regular clients.  Thank you to 

those of you who popped in to 

see us. 

The team have had their 

Christmas night out.  They 

challenged their brains in an 

escape room, saving the world 

from a nuclear attack; then 

celebrated their achievement 

with a nice meal.  Well done 

Team! 

 

Festive Period Opening Times 

We will close on Friday, 22
nd

 December at 1200 and reopen on Tuesday, 

2
nd

 January at 0900. 

Thank you to all our clients for their support over the past year, and we 

wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Stand Out Moments from 2023 
 

  

The van gets a 

facelift at the 

beginning of the 

year. 

Our new range of 

porcelain arrives. 

This is a big success 

and the range has 

since been 

expanded to include 

other sizes and 

sandstone 

 

Our Director, Simon, 

attends the Big 5 event in 

Dubai. 

 

The Team 

host their first 

Open Day 

which was a 

great event. 


